
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
CPA/NVF 10th September 2019 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

RE: YEAR 9 CAMP 2020 

I would like to take this opportunity to inform you that the Parents Meeting for Year 9 Camp 

2019 is on Wednesday, 11th September 2019 in the Millennium Hall. 

I will be covering all the details ahead of the trip including information about the camp site 

and the overall cost of the trip.  The meeting will start promptly at 7:30 p.m. 

I look forward to seeing you on the 11th. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr C Patey 
Year 9 Camp Organiser 


